
 

Appendix 10: Letters from real estate agents and building company 



P I Kennard       Fiona Aston 
36 Hyndhope Rd       Aston Consultants 
ChCh 8025       fiona@astonconsultants.co.nz 
 
 
 
Dear Fiona 
 
Re Selwyn District Plan review Levi/Lincoln Rolleston Road Rezoning 
 
 
In support of the submission that is being prepared by Team I would like to make the 
following comments 
 

1) Land  Zoned Residential for Rolleston’s growth in the past has always been 
insufficient. 
History shows that Residential zoned land has struggled to keep up with demand. 
Issue’s creating some of this is Rezoned land being held by 2 or 3 Developers. 
This hasn’t helped true price competition either. 

 
2) I have also supplied a letter with some examples from a Builder & Local Real Estate 

Agent with their thoughts on what’s happening within the Rolleston section market. 
 

3) Having personally worked in the Rolleston section market since 1996 I would also 
make a few comments particularly in relation to the land included in our submission  
for rezoning of the land noted above. 
 
 
The land at Levi/Lincoln Rolleston rd’s location to the hub makes it ideal for 
rezoning. 
If rezoned the land to the south being  
232 Lincoln Rolleston Rd 
Nobeline Dr 
Purdon/Rassmussen land  
This is the land noted in the current plan as a future development area could have 
development started on it within 6 to 12 months of being rezoned. 
The Levi Rd end & if the Airport noise attenuation line moves could be started to be 
developed within 2 years of rezoning. 
 
It also increases the linkage to the Towns future reserve that borders most of the 
land in our submission. 
 
Rolleston’s long term growth & affordability will be dictated by the land that is 
rezoned in this district plan review. It needs to give some flexibility & not be 
controlled by just 1 or 2 developers. 
The complexity of land ownership within Rolleston’s current residential land often 
complicates & severely slows its development. 



The economics of some of the small blocks doesn’t work unless a developer can 
amalgamate a number of sites. 
This must be considered in this District Plan review process. 
 
I look forward to a positive outcome to our rezoning application. 
 
I have attached the comments from Cole Askew Builder & Brendon Shefford Real 
Estate Agent. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
P I Kennard 
Philipkennard1@gmail.co 
 
 









 

Dear Philip, 

Re: Rolleston Section 

Being a builder in the Rolleston market for over 8 years I have never seen demand at such a high 
level. 

As discussed with you recently section availability for clients of Freedom Built has become a major 
issue. We are seeing demand outstrip current supply. 

Going forward with almost no land available with titles or that will have titles in the next 12 months 
this is a real issue for our business and clients. 

We have seen sections already increase in the recent months (Please see attached example) with 
these all selling fast at the new levels. 

Rolleston’s development has been astonishing over the past 20 years and in years to come council 
must make more land available for development. 

The problem is being created by two main things: 
1. Land availability for development 
2. The large amount of land that is controlled by a small number of developers. 

We need council to assist with this under their district plans review. 

 

Regards, 

 

Cole Askew 

 




